
DEPARTMENT OF FLEET AND FACILITY MANAGEMENT 

CITY OF CHICAGO 

February 1, 2013 

John Therriault 
Assistant Clerk 
Illinois Pollution Control Board 
James R. Thompson Center 
100 W. Randolph, Suit<! 11-500 
Chicago, Illinois 60601 

Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board 

The City of Chicago supports and adopt~ the comments filed by the lllinois 
Environmental Protection Agem:y on January 30. :2013 in this matter, and shares the 
Agency's concerns ahout the impact~ of the 100-foot buffer requirement in densely 
populated areas. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Muss 
Deputy Commissioner 
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